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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION 1

475 ALLENDALE ROAD

KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406-1415

N0V111993

License No. STB-393 Docket No. 040-02917

Textron Lycoming
ATTN: James P. Runstadler

Manager, Environmental Services
550 Main Street

Stratford, Connecticut 06497

Dear Mr. Runstradler:

Subject: DISPOSAL OF SCRAP LICENSED MATERIAL

This letter refers to the telecopy of your letter dated August 20, 1993, informing us of the
status of scrap thoriated-magnesium (Mg-Th) that you are holding.

We understand that because of circumstances involving the return of Mg-Th scrap from
Magnesium Elektron Limited in England, management restructuring of the salvage control
operation, and the need to find an alternate method of disposal of the Mg-Th scrap,
Textron Lycoming, Stratford Division, will not be able to dispose of Mg-Th scrap until after
October 31, 1993.

If our understanding of this matter is not correct, please advise us in writing as soon as
possible.

You have apparently been not in compliance with condition 12 of License No. STB-393 for a
period in excess of five months. To avoid enforcement action, we strongly urge that you
take aggressive action to correct the violation. Please keep us informed of your progress.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely yours.

Re

m D. Kinneman, Chief

kearch. Development, and
decommissioning Section

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards
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